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Following the two Conservation Churchyard Awards received by our two Blisworth Churches, we are 

now planning an Information Board to be placed in the Old Churchyard to inform villagers and 

visitors about the scheme, and what flowers, birds, insects and animals may be found there, 

together with some information about its history. We already have a board and frame, and an artist 

who will illustrate it. We aim to have this in place for next Spring. 

Members of the team have been invited to the ACRE AGM at High Barn in Hunsbury and asked to 

give a presentation about winning the Best Northamptonshire Village Award, and also to the 

Churchyard Award Scheme Forum meeting in Oundle. 

Sarah Sykes - Chair 


